
 

Change notification – Term 1, 2024 

School Bus: 6024 AM 

 

  

What: 
6024 has had its timing reviewed. It is now scheduled to start 11 minutes 
later and arrive at St Thomas More College 7 minutes later. 

Why: To improve on time running. 

When: 22nd of January 2024 

Map: 

 
 

Find out 
more: 

 
The revised timetable will be available on TransLink’s 
Journey Planner from the 8/1/24. Scan the QR code for the 
timetable and map on the Translink website. 
 
The runsheet can be accessed on the Bus Queensland 
website: https://www.busqld.com.au/route/6024 
  

https://www.busqld.com.au/route/6024


Changes to the run have been highlighted 

 


